
19 — June 	1968 
I-1 4-1  

Mr. Frank Ct  llomaa 
Director 
Division of Fire and Pcallce 
128 Adams Avenue 
Memphis, Tennessee 38103 	 Air /-7 

Dear Holloniaa: 

I certainly did appreciate your telegram of 

June 8th concerning our work in the James Earl Ray case. 

It wag most thoughtful of you and all of us in the Bureau are 

grateful for your confidence and kind comments. 

itAILEu a 
	 Sincerely, 

JUN 1 I 1968 
	 Edgar Hoover 

colon.4-FBI 

I - Memphis - Enclostire 
p 

NOTE: Mr. Holloman is a former Special Agent who EOD 6-7-37, 
resigned 5-17-46, was reinstated 4-21-48, and retired as an SAC 
7-17764. He is on the Special Correspondents List.. 
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